
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In Science, we have continued to explore how the shapes of different 

types of teeth help in digesting specific types of food. To help us 

explore this with animals, we were lucky to have a specimen box on 

loan from the Museum of Zoology, where we could connect the shape 

and size of each animal skull with what their diet would be.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 4  

This Month’s Super Learners 

Sidney Sussex  

Congratulations to Nazieh, Cyril and 

Zoe S for their brilliant attitudes 

towards their learning. 

  St Catharine’s 

Congratulations to Kara, Jasmyn, 

Jorja, Martin, Olivia and Christabel 

  

In English, we enjoyed writing 

a type of adventure story 

called a portal story. This is 

where a character explores an 

unknown world after 

discovering a portal. During 

the last week of school, we 

also had the chance to write 

poetry connected to Autumn. 

To help with inspiration, we 

took a walk outside on the 

playground and came up with 

similes and metaphors to 

describe the things we could 

see. Both year 4 classes then 

had a chance at performing 

their poetry to each other. This 

was lots of fun and we were 

really impressed with each 

other’s poems! 

 

 

In Religious Education, we have 

continued to explore creation 

stories from different religions, 

such as Hinduism. This finished 

with making a poster about 

describing the key features of 

each story. 

 

Maths this month has all been focused on 

addition and subtraction. We have 

practiced different written methods such 

as compact and expanded column method 

and have become more confident with 

mental strategies to use when adding 

ones, tens, hundreds and thousands. We 

are now able to add and subtract numbers 

with 4-digits.  

 

 

 


